
January Newsletter

Room 8

My Dear Families,

I hope you had a wonderful, relaxing break. It was a great time 
to reset after the hustle and bustle of Autumn. I hope that 
everyone was able to connect with their loved ones. 


January is a great time for teachers and students. A lot is 
coming up. In class, we will start one of Montessori’s coolest 
lessons: Time Line of Life. We will learn about Geologic time and 
the living beings that have inhabited the Earth. Yay for fun-
filled learning and activities at Montessori Academy! 


Elementary is in the process of reconfiguring our idea of Friday 
assemblies. The purpose is connection between classrooms and 
we’re finding that is a challenge over zoom. We are going to try 
out some alternative ideas and we will make sure we find ways 
parents are able to connect with the classrooms as well. Stay 
tuned!


Please remember, as the weather changes to make sure your 
child has proper gear. If there is snow on the ground students 
need snow pants, snow boots, jackets, hats and gloves.


IMPORTANT ALL SCHOOL DATES AND REMINDERS

Mon., Jan. 4th   School Resumes


Mon., Jan. 18th No School
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